
 

Orlando, Florida  July 17-19 
What:  Steubenville Summer Youth Conference 2020! 

When:  Friday afternoon July 17th through Sunday mass July 19th  

Where:  Rosen Shingle Creek 9939 Universal Blvd., Orlando, Florida.  Transportation will be via 

charter bus shared with other local parishes.  Sleeping accommodations will be in the conference 

center hotel.  Students will be segregated by gender and there will be four students to a room.  

Chaperons will share rooms separately from students. 

Who:  All students currently in grades 8-12 are invited!  Adults over age 21 may chaperon and must 

be cleared through the diocesan “Protecting God’s Children” office well before the trip date.  Note 

that participants do not have to be Catholic, however do let them know that the weekend will be 

Catholic themed (chaperons are happy to assist with particulars during the conference).  

Why:  To grow in your faith and meet lots of amazing young people!  There are typically 2000 high 

school students from across Florida and beyond. 

Cost:  Total cost per person (Group Leader, Adult Chaperon, and Youth) registered is $350. The fee 

includes transportation, lodging, meals (Friday dinner through Sunday breakfast), T-shirt and all 

conference programming. Participants may wish to bring a small amount of spending money for 

incidentals, snacks and items from the on-site bookstore.  If the cost represents a financial burden 

for your family, please contact me as scholarship funds are available.  Also, interested students 

may participate in fundraisers to earn trip credits!  Fundraisers will be scheduled based on student 

interest and availability. 

How:  In order to reserve your spot, submit a completed registration form and $100 deposit.  All 

spots are first-come-first-served and on a space-available basis.  See registration form for more 

information or contact Desma at hsyg@holyredeemercc.org or 772-678-2941 (call/text). 

 “RESTORE US, O GOD OF HOSTS; LET THY FACE SHINE, THAT 
WE MAY BE SAVED.”  (PSALM 80:3)  
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